
Junction of Highway 49 and Highway 725, RR 1, Spirit River, Alberta, Canada, T0H 3G0

Phone: (780) 864-3760 | Fax: (780) 864-3904 | Toll Free: 1 (888) 864-3760

Monday to Friday 8:15 AM to 4:30 PM

www.saddlehills.ab.ca @saddlehillscounty @saddlehillsab @saddlehillscounty

RURAL POTABLE WATER PROGRAM
Making sure residents have access to clean and safe water is a top priority for Saddle Hills County. If you are 
interested in having your property hooked-up to the County’s expanding rural potable water system, at no 
connection charge, please complete a Rural Potable Water Servicing Agreement, available on our website, 
by scanning the QR code, or at the County office. For more information: Darren Lubeck (780) 864-3760

WISHING YOU ALL A HAPPY AND HEALTHY HOLIDAY SEASON!
PLEASE DIRECT ANY CONCERNS OVER THE HOLIDAYS TO THE COUNTY’S TOLL FREE NUMBER 1-888-864-3760
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CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC
CLOSED ALL TRANSFER STNS.

OPEN     BONANZA & WOKING TRANSFER STNS. 10 A.M. - 4 P.M.    
CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC

OPEN     BONANZA TRANSFER STN. 10 A.M. - 6 P.M. 
CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC

CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC
CLOSED ALL TRANSFER STNS.

OPEN     BONANZA & WOKING TRANSFER STNS. 10 A.M. - 4 P.M.    
CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC

CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC
CLOSED ALL TRANSFER STNS.

CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC
CLOSED ALL TRANSFER STNS.

PLEASE REMEMBER TO TOP UP YOUR BULK WATER 
ACCOUNT BEFORE THE CHRISTMAS BREAK,
IF YOU WISH TO DO SO IN OFFICE. 

TOP UPS CAN ALSO BE MADE ONLINE AT 
SADDLEHILLS.AZUREWEBSITES.NET

SADDLE HILLS COUNTY IS NOW PLEASED TO OFFER A 
DIGITAL OPTION FOR BILLING. 
SIGN UP FOR ESEND AT SADDLEHILLS.AB.CA/ESEND 
TO RECEIVE YOUR BILLS VIA EMAIL.

OPEN: ALL TRANSFER STNS. (REGULAR HOURS)

CLOSED COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING & HEALTH CLINIC
CLOSED ALL TRANSFER STNS.

COUNTY ADMIN BUILDING, HEALTH CLINIC 
& TRANSFER STATIONS RESUME NORMAL HOURS

A MESSAGE FROM THE REEVE
As I look back on 2024, I am once again in awe of all our community has achieved this year. I feel privileged to call 
Saddle Hills County my home and grateful for the many wonderful people throughout the County, without whom many of 
these accomplishments wouldn’t have been possible.
Heading into the new year, Council is excited to share the many new projects and initiatives the County will be working 
on in 2025, and we look forward to another bright year ahead.  
On behalf of the Council and staff of Saddle Hills County, I would like to extend our best wishes this holiday season, and 
wish all a prosperous and joyful new year. 

Kristen Smith 
Reeve


